September 24, 2012
From: Nest Labs Inc

To: FCC

RE: Supersede Request Letter

Applicant: Nest Labs Inc
FCC ID: ZQAT20

Request for supercede of FCC label.

Per customer’s request, FCC label was wrong, therefore, we are asking to kindly replace the FCC
label document.

Thank you,
Applicant . Nest Labs Inc
Address - 900 Hansen Way, Palo Alto, California, 94304 United States
Signature ; “n
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Name and Job Title. : Hirofurfi Hahjo/ Senior HW Engineer
E-mail . hiro@nestlabs.com

Tel. . 480-286-6634




